
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
July 25, 2016  
 
 
Mr. David Elliott 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Governor Office Building 
200 Madison Street  
Jefferson City, MO  65101 
 
Re:  Annual Report of SO2 Allowance Transactions; Case No. EO-98-401 
 
Dear Mr. Elliott: 
 
Pursuant to Paragraph 4 of the Stipulation and Agreement in the above-referenced case, Ameren Missouri is providing the 
attached report concerning its SO2 allowance transactions.  This annual report covers all transactions that occurred from 
July 1, 2015 through June 30, 2016.   
 
Because of the sensitive nature of some of the information in this report, the Company requests that the report be handled 
in a confidential manner, pursuant to Section 386.480, RSMo.  We specifically request that we are notified immediately 
and prior to the release of any information included in this report, if any person (other than a Commission 
employee or employee of the Office of the Public Counsel) requests to see this report. 
 
If you have any questions about the report, please contact Trevor Pettus at 314-206-0092. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director & Associate General Counsel 
 


	Mr. David Elliott

